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NOV 2 1982

Docket Nos. 50-245
50-336

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Counsil

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group

P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Health Physics Appraisal (Combined Inspection Nos. 50-245/80-12
and 50-336/80-11)

This refers to your letter dated May 3,1982, in response to our letter
dated March 19, 1981.

Thank you for your informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be reviewed during a future

. inspection of your licensed program.

Regarding Item A of your letter, we will re-evaluate this finding during a
future inspection of this program area.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

IN DM
iTobec+ A Bore 3

g Thomas T. Martin, Director
v' Division of Engineering

and Technical Programs

cc
J. F. Opeka, Vice President, Nuclear Operations
E. J. Mroczka, Station Superintendent
D. G. Diedrick, Manager of Quality Assurance
R. T. Laudenat, Manager, Generation Facilities Licensing
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Connecticut
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bcc w/ enc 1:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

Chief, Reactor Project Section #1B
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